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Gents -

Looking at the New Elk areas for the ARR review reminded me of something. It would be good for you guys to put a map
in the PAP (via an MR) showing what areas are considered pre-law disturbance that has not been re-disturbed. The MR
submittal should include any documentation that you have of these areas being pre-law (old maps, old ARRs, etc.).

(Nick, | believe we have talked about this before, but | cannot remember exactly what we said.)

This work need not be done in the near future, but it will be very important when it comes down to bond releases. | want
to avoid you guys having to meet all vegetation standards for these pre-law sites. Please keep this task on your radar,
and call if you want to talk about it more.

Thanks!
Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist Il
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